
From: Candie Leader
To: Rachael Stevie (CD)
Subject: RE: CB-20-00005 Mayr - Notice Of Application
Date: Monday, June 8, 2020 2:34:32 PM
Attachments: Mayr CB-20-00005 Access Comments.pdf
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Attached are comments for the Mayr parcel combo.
 
Thanks!
 

Candie Leader
Administrative Supervisor
Kittitas County Department of Public Works
411 North Ruby Street, Suite 1
Ellensburg, WA  98926
509-962-7699
 

From: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 8:37 AM
To: Pat Nicholson <pat.nicholson@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Candie Leader
<candie.leader@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Holly Erdman <Holly.erdman@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Jesse Cox
<jesse.cox@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Cc: Lindsey Ozbolt <lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: CB-20-00005 Mayr - Notice Of Application
 
Good morning,
 
Please review the following Parcel Combination application submitted Hans-Peter and Catherine
Mayr (CB-20-00005).  Any comments need to be submitted by 5pm on June 10, 2020.  Please let me
know if there are any questions.
 
Internal access: CB-20-00005 Mayr
 
External access:  The submitted application and related filed documents may be examined by
external agencies and the public on the CDS website at https://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/cds/land-
use/default.aspx, under “Parcel Combinations” then navigate to permit number “CB-20-00005
Mayr”.
 
Thank you,
 

  Planner I 
  Kittitas County 
  Community Development Services
  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
  Ellensburg, WA 98926
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KITTITAS COUNTY 


DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 


 


M E M O R A N D U M 


 


TO:  All Staff 
FROM:  Public Works Planning Review Team 
DATE:  June 4, 2020 
SUBJECT: Mayr CB-20-00005 
  Tax Parcels: 951338 and 951339 
 


Public Works recommends final approval with the following conditions: 


a) An approved access permit shall be required from the Kittitas County Department of 
Public Works prior to creating any new driveway, access or performing any work within 
the county road right of way. 


b) The parcel combination will use the existing access. 


c) Any further subdivision or lots to be served by proposed access may result in further 
access requirements.  See Kittitas County Road Standards. 


 











  509-962-7637
  rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
Please Note:  In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Govenor’s Stay Home, Stay Healthy Order,
Kittitas County Community Development Services is closed to the public until further notice. At this time I am
working remotely and will do my best to respond to you as promptly as possible.
 
 

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and
delete the material from all devices. 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14
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